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Poage Chevrolet All sales related questions
851 W Pearce Blvd and information
Wentzville MO 63385 Call or Email
Sales: 866.688.4054 Joel Hauk
Service: 877.278.1215 General Sales Manager
www.poagechevrolet.com 636.327.6268

joel@poagechevrolet.com

+* SUPPORT OUR
* TROOPS

* * & & DONATE NOW * * &

Until Every One Comes Home"* 2


http://www.uso.org/
https://www.uso.org/donate/custom.aspx?id=1706&
https://www.usomissouri.org/
http://www.poagechevrolet.com/
mailto:joel@poagechevrolet.com

Meeting Location

First Thursday of each month @ 7:00 pm
January thru November

Old chkﬂ

Old Hickory Golf Course
#1 Dye Club Drive
St. Peters, MO 63302
636-477-8960
http://www.OldHickoryGC.com



http://www.route66corvetteclub.com/
http://www.oldhickorygc.com/
http://www.oldhickorygc.com/
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PRESIPENT'S LETTER

February 2019

At our February meeting, we were all introduced to our new sponsor team, from
Poage Chevrolet, Joel Hauk, and Randy Wells. | know we are going to develop a
strong partnership with Joel and Randy. So, when you are ready to purchase a car,
see Poage first. Also, bring your cars in for service at Poage. | have, and they did a
great job. We have some plans coming our way involving Poage and our club.

| am happy to say; our club is moving along very well. Just in January and through to
today, we have had 9 new members join our club. We also received an email from
another potential member that will be at our March meeting. So, all is going well
with our membership. A thank you goes out to the new members that have just
joined us.

In January, we had an impromptu run to Fast Eddie’s and then on the Pere
Marquette. The weather was great for January, and for those that were able to go
had a good time. Unfortunately, we decided to cancel the Eagle Day and Village of
the Blue Rose due to weather. Mike Spathelf had a fun event visiting the Iron Spike
Train Museum in Washington, MO. During January and February, many of our
members still have their cars under cover. It won’t be long, and they will come out of
hibernation.

Our Sharp Shooters event on February 23, has been canceled. We got bumped from
our reserved spots by the SWAT team. They get the lanes whenever they need them.
That goes for St. Louis City and Country Police Departments. Mike is working on a
new date. Since our Sharp Shooters event was canceled, our Birthday Bash at Vettes
will take place on the 23rd at 12:30. | hope all the February birthday members along
with everyone else in our club can make it.

| want to thank Les Waganer for creating a document for our website called Tech
Korner. It took off like lightning! He now has 27 people signed up to participate. It is
all about technical, mechanical, and some futuristic stuff about our cars and more.
Check it out if you are into these types of discussions. The topic description is being
put on the website by Joe, and all communications are through email. | encourage
new ideas and change to our club. So, if you have any thoughts that will enhance our
club to move ahead, let me know or any of the officers of the club.

Thanks go out to Lynda Rothweil and all those that tested and supported her with a
new way of recording judging marks for our car show this year just by using your
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mobile phone. As a car is judged, information goes directly to a site that will keep
track of scores. Another new idea for our club.

Once again, Happy Birthday to our club and along with our Charter Members, Joe
and Joann Anelle, Tom and Chris Reitz, Scott and Linda Walker, and Noel and CJ

Wilson. They have been in the club for 19 years!

| will see you at our March meeting, if not sooner.

“We join for the cars, and we stay for the people.”

Bob Isermann,
President




Meeting Minutes

ROUTE 66 CORVETTE CLUB

Old Hickory Golf Club, St. Peters, Missouri

February 7, 2019

Members Present:

Bradley, Bob
Caupp, Orville
Flynn, Glenn
Hicks, Michael
Isermann, Bob
Koenig, Bob
Koenig, Michelle
Kriegermeier, Tom
Lamb, Bob
Mattson, Judy
Miller, Matt
Mitchell, Bill

Guests:
Czerniewski, Leo

Czerniewski, Sandy

The February 2019 meeting was called to order by:

Mitchell, Jeanne
Reitz, Chris
Reitz, Tom
Reynolds, Ron
Rothweil, Lynda
Ryan, Joan
Ryan, Kevin
Sardis, Howard
Schweikert, Jeff
Spathelf, Jan
Spathelf, Mike
Streib, Nancy

Hauk, Joel
Raup, Jeff

President, Bob Isermann at 7:00 pm

Introduction of Officers:

Sutton, Jim
Sutton, Linda
Tharp, Russ
Vanlandingham, Chad
Waganer, Les
Walker, Scott
Weinhold, Gary
Weinhold, Rich
Weis, Elmer
Wilson, Noel
Wortkoetter, Deb
Wortkoetter, Jim

Wells, Randy

Governor: Tom Reitz

Directors: Sean Leary
Harold Lloyd
Detta Nelson

President: Bob Isermann

Vice President: Bill Mitchell

Secretary: Jeff Schweikert

Treasurer: Rich Weinhold

Past President: Ron Nelson, Not Present




Introduction of Guests:

Jeff Raup
2014 Blue Z51 Stingray

Leo and Sandy Czerniewski
2017 Black Stingray

President’s Remarks: Bob Isermann

Happy Birthday to the Route 66 Corvette Club! 19 years and still going strong. | want
to start by recognizing our Charter Members; Joe and Joann Anelle, Tom and Chris
Reitz, Scott and Linda Walker, Noel and CJ Wilson. They all have been in our club since
day one, February 2000! Congratulations! You guys are the best!

We have started out this year with more members than | can see going back in time
and added new members in January and we have one coming our way in February so
far. This individual came from Poage. | will let Bob Lamb provide us with numbers
later.

Our club is also moving into the 21st century in the use of technology. Orville and
Sean will explain during the car show part of the meeting. A lot of credit goes to Lynda
and Joe, on developing this new process. Les will be telling us about some new
development for our technical members. He now has 27 members and a couple
outside our club involved in this. The main thing that most of us want to know about
our cars is that you push the button and it starts and put it in drive, and it moves. Not
for these guys. They get into some serious, nitty-gritty deep conversations in the Tech
Korner. Why not join in?

We also had a new road run in January that took our club to Washington Missouri to
visit the Iron Spike Train Museum. Mike Spathelf will tell us about that. Let’s have a
good meeting!

Corrections, Approval of the November 2018 Minutes:
None, January Meeting Minutes approved.

Old Business:
None
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New Business:

Introduction and Presentation of our new sponsor - Poage Chevrolet
* Joel Hauk - General Manager
* Randy Wells - Manager

Planning to have a General Motors Car Show / Cruise with Poage in September

Presented items to our New Sponsor
* Poage Shirts w/Route 66 logo
* Route 66 Shirts
* Route 66 Plaque

Poage is offering Service and Parts Specials for Members
* Parts = 20% off and Labor = 10% off

Let Joel or Randy know whenever members come for Sales or Service; will make sure
we are treated the right way; have a lot of great technicians, Carfax, etc.

Poage sells multiple brands: Chevrolet, Cadillac, Buick, Ford, Jeep and Chrysler
between their locations in Wentzville, Hannibal, Quincy and Bowling Green

Route 66 will have tri-fold brochures for the dealership
Poage is planning to have a regular attendee at our monthly meetings

Poage will also have Chevy reps and cars at our Car Show in May

Anniversaries:

3 Years - Jim & Catherine Gibson

4 Years - Ron & Jackie Reynolds

8 Years - Lynda Rothweil

19 Years - All our Charter Members

Treasurer Report: Rich Weinhold
See Full Report

Audit
*  Kevin Ryan and Rich Weinhold met on Feb 3rd
*  had to do some minor re-classing of entries
* allelse ok
Mailing Payments
* if you send payments to Rich, please send an email or text to let him know
it has been mailed
*  Rich noted he has had two issues receiving payments in the last year 10



Governor’s Report: Tom Reitz
See Full Report

Autocross / Autocross Budget
* June 29-30 is next Autocross
*  Currently use the 19 acre parking lot at Family Arena in St. Charles
*  The use fees are going up this year by $400
*  Tom requests budget approval - $1,080 profit projected + food $2,700
expense for lot rental
*  Vote on approving budget for 2019 Autocross as proposed by Tom Reitz.

Motion: Greg Fultz

Second: Les Waganer

Type: YAY / NAY - show of hands vote
Result: PASSED - Unanimously; no NAYs

Vice President’s Report: Bill Mitchell

Proposal for club to join MO & IL Route 66 Association
S50 / year
allows for advertising, pictures, events, etc.
BOD approved; requires vote from members

Motion:  Tom Reitz
Second: Bob Lamb
Type: YAY / NAY - show of hands vote
Result: PASSED - Unanimously; no NAYs

Submitting Monthly Points Incentive
* There is presently limited participation; not getting a lot of response and we
have the same individuals winning the awards every year
* Proposal presented to incentivize participation
o whomever gets the most points in a year has their membership costs
for the next year waived
o whomever comes in second receives 1/2 off their membership costs
for the next year
* A vote was considered
o Tom Reitz stated no Vote necessary under bylaws

Overview on Car Insurance Discounts through NCM

* club members can receive personal car insurance
o Bill Mitchell was able to save 50% on his annual policy on his car

11



Brief highlight on Diminished Value & possible financial reimbursement
* if you get hit and the damage is repaired, you may be able to claim
diminished value with the insurance carrier
* it will be noted on the Carfax and affect the future value of your vehicle
» consider discussing this with the insurance carrier if your vehicle is damaged
in a collision

Ambassador Report: Mike Spathelf; Ambassador to NCM
Club Banner for 2019 at the National Corvette Museum
*  Banner approved
*  NCM Representative stated she felt this year’s was even better than last
year
e The banner will go up in April, 2019 for one year

News from the National Corvette Museum
e all of the displays at the museum will be updated this year
* NCMis bringing in numerous cars never seen before
* thisis the 25th anniversary of the NCM
* new items to be on display after April 25, 2019
* thereis a Valentine's Day Special - family membership to NCM S50 (limited
time only)
*  Mike has passes for the museum for club members; see Mike if interested

http://www.corvettemuseum.org/

12



http://www.corvettemuseum.org/
http://www.corvettemuseum.org/

Committee Reports

Rules and Regulations: Bob Lamb
Club Vote on Two Items related to official club documents
*  Treasurer Responsibilities include some responsibilities fulfilled by
the Membership Committee
*  Proposal to
o make modifications to move some items from Treasurer
responsibilities to the Membership Committee responsibilities
o Clean-up of some typographical and grammatical errors

Motion: Greg Fultz

Second: Lynda Rothweil

Type: YAY / NAY - show of hands vote
Result: PASSED - Unanimously; no NAYs

Membership: Bob Lamb / Nancy Streib

Member Count = 99 members at the end of January
* 4 new members in January

Four new applications already since beginning of month
*  Current Member Count =103

Website: Joe Anelle, Presented by Bob Isermann in Joe’s absence
Knowledge Data Base

* loaded on Route 66 Corvette Club website

* still working through some debugging
Adding Poage at the very top right of our webpage

Charity: Howard Sardis
Bob Isermann asked the Board of Directors (BOD) for direction on handling the increase
of requests for charity donations. A procedure was needed for how much money the
club should retain in reserve as well as a process for handling requests.
*  The BOD provided the following direction related to budget reserve for the
club
o Club keeps $100 per member in the budget reserve (Example: 100
members x $100 = $10,000)
o Anything above this amount would be eligible for charitable
contributions
13




o The statues of the club's permanent charity, “USO of Missouri” stays
the same as it is today
* The BOD provided the following direction related to current and
future charity requests
o All requests for charities will be put in writing and given to Howard
for review
o  On a quarterly basis, the club will vote on the charities and amount
to be given
o Ifacharityis not approved in any quarterly vote, it may be carried
over and voted on in the next quarter
*  All future requests for Charity evaluations are to be directed to Howard
Sardis
o guidelines for necessary information required will be made available
o Howard will review requests
o if Howard feels the request and charity are viable, he will bring to
the club to present
o Howard will bring the next group for consideration in April 2019
*  Discussion
o  Chris Reitz stated that in the NCCC as their Treasurer, their practice is
to have a full year of expenses as a minimum of budget reserve
(excludes charitable donations)
*  Bob asked for an opinion survey from the group on if the BOD has the
authority to make these recommendations
o  majority in attendance agreed by show of hands

Howard shared three recent Thank You letters the club received for past contributions
*  Habitat for Humanity
« USO
*  Wings of Hope

Tech Korner: Les Waganer
Summary of what Tech Corner is all about
* technical articles that pertain to Corvettes and potentially other vehicles
* an interchange of email messages to "Opt In" if desired
* exciting new feature to enhance our club and club website
Topics that are being discussed today and the future
» cross-plane and flat-plane crankshafts (complex)
* how to clean your windshield effectively (simple)
* the planis to add a new article every month

* articles are typically opinion and experience; also will include validated factual
information

14




Membership
* current membership up to 28 people
* not limited exclusively to members of Route 66 Corvette Club
* contact Les Waganer if interested in joining the mail list

Car Show: Orville Caupp
Route 66 Corvette Club Car Show - Saturday, May 18, 2019
* will be our last year at Hobo'’s in Old Town St. Peters
* judging seminar will be held date TBD
* the committee is inquiring with Boone Trail Corvette Club to see if they will
judge Route 66 member cars and we do same for them
* plan to add more sponsors for T-Shirts and promotion of the event this year
* Introducing Technology for Judging and Registration
o Noel and Orville working for better organization
= considering adding separate lane for pre-registration vs. day of
show participants
o Google Forms - electronic collection and tally real-time; no lag time via
mobile phones
= If interested in seeing a demo; contact Lynda Rothweil
* Poage - Having a booth and cars

General Motors Car Show and Cruise at Poage - September, 2019 (exact date TBD)
* block off the streets; will end at Poage
* may also include Poker Run the same day
* early planning stages

Route 66 Corvette Club Car Show - 2020
* will be at Poage Chevrolet in Wentzville
* will still be Corvettes only

Knowledge Data Base: Les Waganer
None

Car Show Events Around the Area: Randy Moore, Covered by Bob

Isermann
Vettes in the Vineyard (St. Louis Corvette Club) - May 4 - Chaumette Vineyards and
Winery Ste. Genevieve County, MO. Flyers were emailed to everyone

15



Social: Detta Nelson; covered by Mike Spathelf & Bill Mitchell
Remember Pal Pax in an ongoing program with our club.

* January - Iron Spike Train Museum Run Review (Mike Spathelf)
o massive amount of model train displays
o great for grandkids and train enthusiast
o $5 admission
o participants had a great time; photos sent under separate cover
February Birthday Bash - date will be sent out soon
March 5 - Social Committee Meeting (Madison’s) - 5:30pm
o Please participate or send ideas for additional ideas
* March 9 - Shriner’s Parade - Downtown to Boathouse - 10:00am line up
/ 11:00am step off
* March 23 - Shriner’s Circus (Ron Reynolds) - 2:30pm
* May 4 - Vettes in the Vineyard - Chaumette Vineyards and Winery - Ste. Genevieve
(St. Louis Corvette Club event)
* May 18 - Route 66 Corvette Club Car Show (Hobo's)
* June 7 - Belleville Parade - need 10 Corvettes to drive the Moolah officers in Belleville
parade — VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
* June 25 - Model T run to Hannibal (Les)

Technical & Trailer: Tom Reitz
Nothing to report on the trailer at this time

Autocross: Tom Reitz
See Governor’s Report

Sponsorship: Bob Isermann & Mike Spathelf

Poage Chevrolet (Joel & Randy)

Trifold info sheet will be given to Poage for placements and other locations (Jeff &
Lynda)

Announcements:
None

16



50/50: Chris Fultz
Total collected $114.00
$57.00 to PalPax Program
$57.00 to Ron Reynold

Mike Spathelf’s Drawing:

Corvette Books (2)
Rich Weinhold
Noel Wilson
Model Car - C7 Corvette (2)
Lynda Rothweil
Ron Reynolds

Motion to adjourn was made by Lynda Rothweil at 8:52pm and seconded by Bob

Lamb.

Respectfully submitted,
Jeff Schweikert, Secretary
2/7/2019
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Governor’s Report

February 7, 2018 Meeting
NCCC STUFF

Up-coming events:

» MWR party March 9t in Chicago

> First points events in the region is March 30™, 5 rallies in Centralia, IL - | will be
getting a group of us to go over that Saturday as we have done in the past.

> First autocross in the Region is April 6-7t" at the TireRack in South Bend, IN

Tom R can e-mail a copy of the flyer for the March 9t the MWR party or you can get a
copy from the MWR website. A link to hotel room reservations is on the website;
Crowne Plaza in SW Chicago right on I-55. Rooms are $109 + tax and includes 2
breakfast vouchers for Sunday morning at the Crowne Plaza. The cost of the banquet
is $35.00 per person and includes a full 4 course family style dinner plus open bar until
10:30 pm.

The next governors’ meetings are Friday evening, February 22" and Saturday,
February 23, Contact Tom R. if interested in attending. The Regional meeting starts
Saturday morning at 8:30 am, the National meeting begins Saturday at 12:30 pm. Our
own Chris Reitz was elected National Treasurer for NCCC and took office January 1%t of
this year.

AUTOCROSS

Our date is June 29 and 30, 2019 The Family Arena fees are going up again this year
up $400 from last year. | have a budget to get approved for the event tonight,
Expenses are: awards (T-shirts), timing services, miscellaneous supplies, lot rental and
4 sanctions from STL Corvette Club, totaling of $4,300. The anticipated income is
$5,380 for a net profit of $1,080. This does NOT include food sales which would be
another $300-5400 and is based on 40 entrants. Last year we had 38 which is our
lowest year ever. Our past 10 year average including last year is 48. Therefor, 40
entrants is a conservative estimate.

18
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Missouri

December 17, 2018
To our valued USO of Missouri supporters

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the USO of Missouri, we wanted 1o provide our
vilued donors with a briel update on the *OnelSO™ initiative undertaken by our parent
organization, USO, Inc. While OnelUSO has been formally adopted by USO, Ing, it
will not at this time materially chunge the way USO of Missouri is managed nor how
we deliver services to our troops, Here is a briel summary of Onel/S0

Essentiolly, the OneUSO initiative will unify all USO activities under a single
management and fiduciary structure, based ot USO, Inc, in Arlington, VA. However,
through & year-long process of communication, education and negotiation, the USO, Inc
Board of Governors approved a Onel/SO “phased” model that will allow USO Chartered
Centers, such as the USO of Missouri, o maintain local management and fiduciary
autonomy. We believe this is a win-win for USO, Inc and the USO of Missouri primarily
because USO, Inc will begin their multi-vear OnelISO transformation o improve service
delivery in non-served arcas of the United States while USO of Missouri will continue
to control locally all of our service, administration and fundraising activities. A
great outcome but there remaing a separate and very important distinction on fundrasing

that needs to be amplified as we move forward

USO, Ine and USO of Missouri currently and continuing through 2023 will remain
two independently operated S01(c)3) charitable organizations, Donations 1o 1'SO,
Inc will pot be distributed to USO of Missoun. Donations 10 USO of Missouri will stay
with USO of Missouri and be jnvested locally to serve active duty military members and
their families. This critical distinction is not only important as it relates to where t
d but also bow they are strategically managed. What happens afier

donations are inve
2023 is unknown

C

From management and fiduciary perspectives, st a strutegic Jevel, Charity Navigator
I“'\\M.Cl[ﬂ”l\'lm“uﬂn o) has awarded USO of Missouri a 96.83 ovenall score. From a
ground-level, tactical viewpoint, here are a few key hallmarks of the USO of Missoun
program, that we believe give us competitive advantage as o stand-alone organization

e A 37-vear history of an expanding portfolio of services and service delivery
mnovatons

e A unigue Therapy Dog program for service members and their families

e 2 mobile operations units

o Satellite fucility on-post at Fort Leonard Wood

ACCREDITED
CHARITY
bbt

10701 Lambert Int’]l Blvd * PO Box 10367 * St. Louis * MO * 63145
314-429-7702 * WWW.USOMISSOUT.OTg
Jumes 8. McDoannell USO*Fort Loanard Wood USO Club*Mobile USO Units*Terminal 2 Ssellite

20



o A 24/7/365 main facility with a 6-star USO rating

o A volunteer base of over 800 dedicated men and women whose loyalty to the
organization is outstanding

o Anengaged Board of Directors

¢ A committed and experienced professional staff

*  Strong, sustained financial support by several large local companies, foundations
and trusts as well as thousands of local, individual donors

With your support, we have achieved these successes and we believe that local control,
local support and locally delivered services are the unique ingredients that have driven our

shared success over the past 37 years, We salute you for your investment in the USO of

Missourt,

The USO of Missouri Board of Directors, staff’ and volunteers will continue to work to
mitke our USO facilities and services the best they can be. We thank you and look forward
10 your continuing support of our mission to strengthen America’s military service
members by keeping them connected to fumily, home and community, throughout thelr
service to the nation,

-y

7B ] E
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/ Z v s “j/‘ 1 “,7/
Cirogory C. Mollett CRussell W, Avery

LSO of Missouri, Board President USO of Missourd, Executive Director

/;..:.f ,‘/ M/

Paul Marshall
USO of Missouri, 1" Vice President
(Incoming Bourd President)
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18370 Wings of Hope Blvd.

St. Louls, MO 63005

) , ) 636.537.1302 | 800.448.9487
Changing & Saving Lves Glirough the et of CAvation fax 636.537.3139

www.wingsofhope.ngo

PRESIDENT & CEQ December 3, 2018
BRET HEINRICH
Route 66 Corvette Club
T Mr. Bob Isermann

o 3868 Gallo Dr
STEVE AKRE Chaman Saint Charles, MO 63304-1411

FRED MEYLAND-SMITH Ve Cluivene
ROGER DEBENPORT Duyuty Chnionan Dear Bob
'

JOHN W. SCHMIDT Swacw
One of the best parts of my job is being able to share success stories with
the people who make them possible. Today, | am writing to you to thank
TRAVIS H. BROWN you for being that person.

STEVEN BUSCH

PATRICK T. WITTENBRINK Secwtay

You may have read about Elizabeth in some of our newsletters or through
our social media posts. Born premature and with mild cerebral palsy,
CAMERON CONWAY Elizabeth spent the first five years of her life moving around by using the
"military crawl" - pulling herself around using her forearms. Her Aunt Patty
knew she needed to find someone who could help Elizabeth but the small
AL TBUTCH GIESIMAN rural town in Kansas where she lived had limited medical resources.

SAMUEL C. HUTCHINSON

LOUIS G. CHIODINI

KELLI FABICX

Then she learned about Wings of Hope.

DONALD T, KUKLA

JAMES D. MOFFAT We have been flying Elizabeth the 1,100 mile roundtrip from her home in
SHELLEY PERULF! Kansas to St. Louis for surgery and ongoing treatment since May of 2017

and her progress has been remarkable. In fact, Aunt Patty calls it "a
o ke miracle."

LUCIA ROSENBLOOM
Elizabeth has gone from crawling on her forearms, to walking with a walker,
to climbing stairs. At Elizabeth's last doctors' appointment she was walking
so fast we could hardly keep up with her. Her doctors anticipate she will be

MICHAEL J. ROSS

e L P out of the walker and using crutches by beginning of 2019. 1 laok fonward teo
Dra. SHERRILL KAZAN Chsipenos sending you that update!
ROY CLARX =
It may only look like words on a page, but thank you. Thank you for making
sipibosa il a difference in not only this little girl's life, but in the lives of hundreds of
EUZABETH DOLE children we serve. None of it would have been possible without you and
others who believe in the power of giving.
CARL EDWARDS
HARRISON FORD On behalf of Elizabeth and everyone we serve, thank you
BARRINGTON RVING . y
With gratitude,
GEN. COUN L POWELL
Mis Eminence » 3
JUSTIN CARDINAL RIGALI diie 28
KURT RUSSELL Laura Helling

Vice President
Lt Gen. TOM STAFFORD

PATTY WAGSTAFF
Twice Nominated far the Nobe! Peace Prize « 4.51ar Chariy Navigator Rating * Guidestar Gold Rating * Humanitarian * Non frofit 501{c)d)  Tax-Exempt

Brig. Gen. CHUCK YEAGER Non-Governmantal « Nonsectarian * Faderal idontificasion Number 430909606 » Donees will be listed in our anewsl teport unless notified in wiiting
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Janet Timmerberg
Scott Walker
Donna Donaldson
Fred Henke

Judy Mattson
Lorrie McMillen
Mat Miller

Mike Hicks

Lloyd Harold

Bill Mitchell

Jan Spathelf

February

Sharon Waganer
Greg Stewart
Jim Brady

Pam Leary

Linda Sutton
Bob Koenig

March

March 2

March 2

March 6th

March 13th
March 15th
March 15th
March 15th
March 20th
March 25th
March 30th
March 31t

February 3
February 4t
February 7th
February 17th
February 23
February 28th
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2019 Calendar
of Events

February Schedule of Events

February 7 Route 66 Meeting
February 23 Birthday Bash

March Schedule of Events

March 5 Social Committee Meeting
March 7 Route 66 Meeting
March 23 Shriner’s Circus
p—
“As Ilaymbberdown

tbe street, 1 pmy for
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Gasoline Alley
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Tell Me Something Good!!

On January 19, 2019 a young woman who was hospitalized posted on Facebook
asking if anyone could help braid her hair. A complete stranger showed up
to fulfill her request.

Did You Know?? 2 »
Depending on the speed of the wind, some clouds travel up to ° ~
100 miles per hour across the sky. f"?

’? &

Thought of the Day...

We are not here to curse the darkness, but to light the candle

that can guide us thru that darkness to a safe and sane future.
~John F. Kennedy

Tips for a Life Time: @

Use your AUTOMATIC COFFEE MAKER to steep cider.
Place cinnamon sticks and cloves in the basket and brew as usual.
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